From: Lesley Strawbridge _
Sent: 05 February 2021 14:58

To: Planning

Subject: Application 2020/4570/p

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I note that the applicant has responded to neighbour objections but has not addressed objections
of my family (strawbridge family) who live next door and are most effected by the proposed
development.

| also note that my consultation response was added to the website on 5 January whereas it was
submitted on 7 December within the consultation period.

Please confirm my objections will be taken into consideration by the planning officer.

Kind regards

Lesley Strawbridge



